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We were pleased to see all the residents 
attend the Annual Meeting on June 6th at 
7:30 p.m., where residents had the 
opportunity to voice their compliments 
and concerns. 

Very Important 
We wish to bring to the attention of ALL 
residents that they are not under any 
circumstances to give anyone your keys 
for the entrance/exits doors. This is not 
allowed under the terms of your lease and 
is a breach of building security. 
 
Any non-resident found with an exterior 
door key, will be noted and reported to the 
Centre office for further action to be 
taken. There are no conditions where 
residents should provide their key to the 
building for entry. If anyone is concerned 
regarding access we encourage them to 
have a neighbour or friend in the building 
that will provide entry in the event of an 
emergency or contact the Centre office to 
discuss your concerns. Any questions 
please contact the Centre Office. 

Bulletin Board 
The main floor bulletin Board must have 
authorization from the Centre office to 
have items displayed.  The Seniors In 
Actions section will need to have approval 
from their Board. 
 
Shortly we will be installing new display 
boards in both elevators to advertise 
events and we will discontinue having any 
items posted by the elevator entry doors. 

SIA - June 21st Monthly Birthday 
Party 
If your birthday falls in June please plan to 
attend the Seniors In Action sponsored 
Birthday Party and have cake and 
refreshments with your friends. 

Furniture and Pets 
Recently it has been brought to our 
attention that pets have been allowed on 
the Lounge furniture and there are 
residents with allergies which may cause a 
reaction. We want this area to be available 
to everyone plus the Centre has had the 
upholstery cleaned so we appreciate 
everyone’s cooperation regarding this 
matter. 

We Need Your Help 
It has been noticed that residents are not 
maintaining the garbage rooms on their 
floor. Please clean all containers before 
disposing of them in the appropriate 
container. All cardboard and papers must 
be taken down to the main floor for 
disposal. The only items to be put down 
the chute are food waste which should be 
double bagged before discarding.  
 
The FIFTH floor garbage room appears to 
need more care so please everyone work 
together to help each other become more 
aware of anything that is not being done 
correctly. If you are aware of anyone not 
using the proper method to dispose of 
unwanted refuse please report the 
offenders to the Centre office. If you are 
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unaware of how to get rid of any item 
please ask. 
 
Thank you for assisting in keeping your 
home well maintained and free of 
unwanted insects. If you wish to appoint 
monitors for your floor garbage please feel 
free to do so to report to the Centre office 
which has been mentioned. 
 
Please Keep Your Doors Closed 
Laundry Room doors must remain closed 
unless there is someone inside.  
Apartment Doors must also remain closed. 
If you wish to have air circulate open your 
windows. Apartment doors cannot be left 
open as this is against Fire Regulations. 
For everyone’s safety do not leave the 
Laundry Room or your apartment door 
open. 
 
Entertainment Devries’ Accordion 
On June 28th at 2:00 p.m. sponsored by 
your Residents’ Council please come and 
enjoy the Sounds of the accordion by Stan 
Devries. 
 
SIA Board Meeting 
The next Seniors In Action Board meeting 
will be held on June 28th at 7:00 p.m. in 
the Auditorium. 
 
Coming in July….. 
July 18th Residents’ Barbecue more info 
to follow! 
 

 
Attention Bingo Players 
As a “Grand Finale” mark June 25th on 
your calendar. In appreciation for all your 
support this year this will be the final 
bingo before the Summer shutdown. 
 
Bingo starts at 6:00 p.m. Cards still $1.00 
each. Each game will have a prize of 
$10.00. 
 

The JACKPOT will be $100.00 !!! 
Do not miss out! 

 
Reminder for Subsidized Residents 
For those who have not submitted their 
income verification information it has to 
be in before June 30th or your rent will be 
returned to Market Rent status. We will 
need copies of your Income Tax Return, 
Notice of Assessment, updated bank 
information, passbooks and statements. 
 
News Update 
Megan (Andrew’s sister) who has worked 
at the Centre for the past few Summers 
has just returned from a trip to China to 
complete an MBA course from the 
University of Saskatoon. Below is a picture 
of her on the “Great Wall” Megan says 
hello to everyone and she will be in to visit 
in September. 
 
Photo of Megan on The Great Wall on the 
next page. 
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Our Newsletter is Going Online! 
If you have any items, stories and photos 
to share please contact the Centre office 
and we will include them in our next 
edition of “Centre Post” which was 
originally designed by our Wayne.  
See the newsletter on 
www.quintelivingcentre.com. 
 
Medical Information 
Residents who have prescribed 
medication should keep an updated list in 
the event of a medical emergency. Most 
pharmacies will provide you with your 
current medications.  Pharmacists suggest 
you attach the information along with any 

medical conditions you have and put on 
the front of your fridge for easy access. 
 
Beat the Heat tips 
With the summer weather fast 
approaching please review the sheet 
already distributed as a guide to keep cool 
during the hot days to come…. 
 
Residents are invited to come down to the 
main floor area of the Centre anytime 
which is “air conditioned”. 
 

Shirley 
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